
No ward surgeries tonight

As today is a school holiday (mid-term), my usual ward surgeries do not take
place but I can be contacted at any time at home on 459378 or by e-mail at
surgery@frasermacpherson.org.uk. 

My surgeries resume on Thursday – Blackness Primary School at 6.15pm (in the
staff room, ground floor).
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